
My New Teacher 

Name: Jess Jones 

Class for 2017/18: 1JJ 

How long have you been working at   
Oswald Road?  
This is my first year at Oswald Road and I am 

extremely excited to be working with you and 

your children! 

What is the best thing about being a teacher?  
Seeing a child enjoy their learning and reaching their potential! I always want the best for the    

children in my class; therefore I put them and their needs at the centre of everything! I strongly 

believe that a curriculum needs to be made creative to allow learning to come alive in the classroom 

to enable children to engage and reach above and beyond. 

How long have you been a teacher for?  

This is my first year of being a teacher and I 

am thoroughly looking forward to making it a 

brilliant one! I have an Early Years Degree, so I 

have been working with children between ages 3

-6 for a number of years, in a range of           

educational settings. 

What are your interests/hobbies?  
I am someone who loves to explore new counties, especially cities! I am a very social person who 

thoroughly enjoys getting involved in community projects, especially if they involve music,           

performing or creating something new!  

Give us an interesting fact about yourself!  
At the age of six I returned home one day and said to my mum ‘Can I go and join Peter Pan, because 

I never want to grow up and always want to stay at school.’ Since then I have always worked        

towards that dream and now I’ll never be leaving school! 


